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Dear Parents, 

 

This week we had our first ever OLS Art Gallery. It was so nice having parents inside school 

again to see the fantastic work that the children have done. I would like to say a massive thank 

you to all of the staff who worked tirelessly to get it all together not only working late but 

also on their days off. It was a real team effort. I would also like to thank the parents who 

came in to help with backing and preparation at the beginning of the week. Finally, I would 

like to thank the PTA for organising all the refreshments. This really has been one big team 

effort.  

 

The children really are talented and it was lovely to see the quality of the work right from 

Reception to Year 6. Art really is one of the strengths of the school and it is great to see the 

progress the children make. Also, well done to the Arts Committee who were incredible tour 

guides. 

 

I also want to say congratulations to all of the children in school who received their First Holy 

communion last Saturday. I am sure they all had a great time on a very special day. 

 

Have a great half term. It looks like the 

sun is going to shine. 

 

God bless,  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Art Gallery - #OLSArt 

 
Thank you for everyone’s support – The Arts Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

  



 

 

 

Safeguarding 

 

I read a really interesting article this week on the BBC website about processed food. It is 

worth a read and although we can’t change what we do immediately it is worth considering 

the types of food our children are eating. I tend to see a lot of processed food in the 

children’s packed lunches: 

 

What happened when I ate ultra-processed food for a month - BBC Food 

 

  

https://www.bbc.co.uk/food/articles/van_tulleken


 

 

 

 

Good News Certificates 
 

Last week’s good news certificates went to the following children: 

 

Year 1 Erin & Joshua 

Year 2 Elodie & Joshua 

Year 3 Stella & Harry 

Year 4 Lily & Ula 

Year 5 Mylee & Michael 

 
Well done everyone. 

 

 

Accelerated Reader 
 

Top readers this term 

 

 Words Read 

Year 5 4, 435, 861 words 

Year 6 3, 666, 584 words 

Year 4 2, 583, 804 words 

Year 3 2, 119, 162 words 

 
Children who are reading above their target and have scored above 85% in the quizzes: 

 

Year 3 

 

Pierce 

Xavier 

Ellie 

Matilda 

Kome 

Lena 

Stella 

Sabrina 

Emilio 

Harry 

Luna 

Alasdair 

 

Year 4 

 

Finlay 

Lily 

Louis 

Lucy 

Cliff 

Alex 

Matthew 

Esther 

Pranav 

Ula 

 

Year 5 

 

Mylee 

Buddy 

Charlie 

Abigail 

Ruby 

Jessica 

Zara 

Florence 

Valeria 

Callen 

 

Year 6 

 

Sarah 

Olivia 

Maria 

Gabriel 

Louis 

Malachi 

Kimberly 

Aidan S 

Aoife 

Lucy 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


